
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

We hope you all had an excellent Easter and managed to find some time to relax with your families. It has been 
lovely having the children back in school this week. They have come back with fantastic learning attitudes; it is hard 
to believe they are in their final term here at Christ the King. 

Whilst we are still under strict guidelines, with restrictions starting to ease, we do have some exciting activities 
planned to make their final term at Christ the King one to remember. We will give you more information when we are 
able to do so. We would also like to thank all of you that attended Parent Consultations with us last term– it was 
lovely to chat to you all and we hope you found it beneficial.  

As always, our focus is on ensuring that we continue to prepare the children for their transition to secondary– both     
academically and in terms of their well-being.  

We would like to remind you that teaching starts at 8:30am and this is when we expect all children to arrive. If 
they are later than this, it will impact on their learning.  Please also remember, we do not expect hair to be cut 
shorter than a grade 3. Thank you for your support with this.  

If you ever have any worries or concerns, you are welcome to  briefly alert us to any concerns outside of the    
classroom at the end of a school day. Alternatively, if you require a longer conversation, you can request a phone call 
or email us.  

We are always uploading photos to Twitter of your children in class or their work, please follow us @ctkyear6 if you 
are not already. We are also actively using Class Dojo to communicate with you– please let us know if you need a link 
to access this.  

We look forward to creating more memories with your children this term.  

Regards,  
Year 6 Team (Mrs Ayton, Mr Cooper and Mrs Perry) 

 

Key Dates       Summer 1: PE kits on Thursday 
and Friday. 

Please ensure children are in the correct 
PE kit (no branded kit) every Thursday and 
Friday. Children can wear their leaver 
hoodies on these days only.  
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w/b 26th April 2021 Judaism Week 

3rd May 2021 Bank Holiday 

13th May 2021 Michael Rosen Author Visit 

29th May 2021 End of Summer 1 Term 

7th June 2021 Staff Training Day 2021 

8th June 2021 Children return to school 


